
CHAPTER II 
PERSONNEL POLICIES 

(g) Vigilance Policies 

2. DPE/Guidelines/II(g)/2 

Difference of opinion between the CVO and the Chief Executive and between the Vigilance Officers and the Head of Office. 

I am directed to send herewith(reproduced below) a copy of the Central Vigilance Commission’s letter No. 2N DSP 2 dated 23.3.1985 on the 

above subject for your information and necessary action. 

Copy of the Central Vigilance Commission's Letter No. 2N DSP dated 23.3.1985 regarding difference of opinion between the CVO 

and the Chief Executive and between the vigilance officers and the Head of Office 

A question has been raised about the procedure to be followed in those vigilance cases where there arises a difference of opinion between 

the Chief Vigilance Officer and the Chief Executive or between the Vigilance Officer and the Head of Office. In this regard it is clarified that 

with regard to category ‘A' cases, which are required to be referred to the Commission for advice, all relevant files, including the file on which 

the case has been examined, are required to be sent to the Commission while seeking its advice. In such cases, the commission would 

therefore, be in a position to examine all facts and viewpoints of all the authorities concerned who might have commented on various aspects 

of the case. However, with regard to category `B' cases which are not required to be sent to the Commission for advice, if there is a 

difference of opinion between the concerned vigilance officer and the Head of office, the matter may be reported by the Head of office to the 

concerned Chief Vigilance Officer for obtaining orders of the Chief Executive in order to resolve the difference of opinion between the 

vigilance officer and the Head of office. 

(BPE No. 15(11)/85-BPE(GM) dated 23rd April, 1985) 

 


